## Jennifer Blackman

From:

Sophie Wood Brinker <bri> sophie@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, May 31, 2023 4:31 PM

To:

**BCPUD** 

Subject:

Tacherra Ranch Emergency RV Trailer Park Project

Hello,

I am writing to express my strong support for the Tacherra Ranch Emergency RV Trailer Park Project. We need to support all members of this community and this is an important way to show up and care for one another. Thank you for organizing meetings and being a part of this work.

Sincerely,

Sophie Brinker